Child Development Agency

Mr. Donovan Walker,

The President,

The Jamaican Bar Association,
78 Harbour Street,

Kingston 2.

Attention : Ms. Althea Mc Bean,

On behalf of the Child Development Agency and the Management staff and children of the
Glenhope Nursery, please accept our sincerest thanks for your donation of fifty thousand dollars
($50,000.00) received for the Glenhope Place of Safety. Please see Receipt enclosed and kindly
accept sincerest apologies for the late thank you.

We thank you for your interest and your generous donation to the welfare of the children.

2egards.

Mdxine Smith
Manager
March 28, 2014.

Mobile -469-8180
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GLENHOPE NURSERY, 89 MAXFIELD AVENUE, KINGSTON 13. JAMAICA Tel: (876) 926- 8825 Fax: (876)'926-8825




